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Electronic Shock Collars

Thank you for your letter of 25" March about the use of electronic shock collars, and for
forwarding the correspondence you have received on the matter.

The Welsh legislation that bans the use of electronic collars has been in force since 2010
and as you are aware, in line with normal procedures, it is expected that officials will start to
review this policy position later this year. The correspondence you have forwarded will be
included in the evidence considered during that process.

| will winte to you aiaiiri?e progress has been made on the review.
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